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25 January 2005

Dear Sir,

 

Doesn’t the litany of unhappy experiences of Shell in Nigeria, BP in Colombia, Unocal in Burma, Freeport in West Papua etc., merit addressing in any discussion about companies’ wider social responsibilities, particularly in countries characterised by conflict or political oppression?  Doubtless, all these companies obeyed the ‘law’, but that was a large part of their problems as they were seen as complicit in egregious human rights violations and demonstrable community neglect.
John O’Reilly

